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FRENCH MINISTER OLIVIER VERAN RESPONDS TO THE ANGER OVER ROLL UP
VACCINE
OF THE FEDERATION OF FRENCH DOCTORS 

Paris, Washington DC, 15.03.2021, 23:17 Time

USPA NEWS - During the meeting on Wednesday on the COVID vaccination with the Prime Minister, the Minister of Health, their
advisers and representatives of the medical unions, the FMF (FRENCH FEDERATION OF FRENCH PHYSICIANS) requested that a
letter be sent by the minister to the liberal doctors, after the messages to charge disseminated wrongly.The French Health Minister
Olivier Veran responds to the request of the (FMF) Federation of Doctors of France. The FMF is pleased that it has been heard. We
publish below, the letter, signed by Health Minister Olivier Veran.Faced with anger, the Prime Minister, Jean Castex invited the
doctors' unions Wednesday evening to a meeting in an attempt to calm the great tensions which have been accumulating since the
beginning of the week. "There is an urgent need to reconcile the government and general practitioners," worried an executive adviser
to LCI. "On both sides, we must take a step, we must stop hitting each other." During this meeting, the French Prime Minister, Jean
Castex, reminded the doctors that they are the cornerstone of the vaccination strategy, according to the elements communicated to the
news channel, LCI TV. 

Faced with anger, the Prime Minister, Jean Castex invited the doctors' unions Wednesday evening to a meeting in an attempt to calm
the great tensions which have been accumulating since the beginning of the week. "There is an urgent need to reconcile the
government and general practitioners," worried an executive adviser to LCI. "On both sides, we must take a step, we must stop hitting
each other." During this meeting, the French Prime Minister, Jean Castex, reminded the doctors that they are the cornerstone of the
vaccination strategy, according to the elements communicated to the news channel, LCI TV. He also asked the Minister of Health,
Olivier Véran, to write to doctors this Thursday in order to specify a certain number of "reciprocal commitments" on the continuation of
the vaccination.------------------------------------------------------------------------
However, the representative of a union present at this meeting, is pessimistic, "We expressed the feeling of contempt and anger on the
ground", and adds. "I was waiting for clear answers and I did not have any clarification. I understand that the government is subject to
the vagaries of the arrivals of the various laboratories, but all this is very disappointing."
Thursday, in a press release, the Federation of Doctors of France described "a lunar meeting", with "the impression of being in the
principal's office who is trying, you children, to patch things up with the professor". We are publishing the full transcript of this press
release from the Federation des Medecins de France (FMF). Source: FMF, and LCI TV
PRESS RELEASE FROM THE FEDERATION OF DOCTORS SDE FRANCE-------------------------------------------------------
March 10, 2021 - 10:50 p.m. - "The doctors' unions and their order were invited at the end of the day to a lunar meeting with the Prime
Minister, the Minister of Health and their advisers. We had the impression of being in the principal's office who is trying, you children,
to mend you with the teacher. It was said by the Prime Minister that he therefore noted hiccups and wording errors on the side of the
public authorities. As such, we asked that a letter of apology be sent to all the doctors for the communication errors which made them
responsible for a slowdown in vaccination even when we noted their strong mobilization but stock
defects.------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Doctors who had to cancel appointments made with their patient over several weeks since they had been told that finally, the vaccine
supply would be continuous. When the government talks about stocks, we physicians are talking about patients.
Patients sorted with calculated risks.This meeting was undoubtedly intended to be a calm one. In fine, it testifies once again to a real
contempt for the vacuity of the words and to the total absence of a real vaccination strategy in phase with a real absence of a health
strategy. We, doctors, expect from Minister Olivier Veran the written apologies that he has undertaken to pass via the Council of the
Order and the Prime Minister, public words, recognizing the mobilization of so-called city medicine, during his next televised
intervention. Finally, from now on, we also want to be recognized as entrepreneurs and that Minister Bruno Le Maire be included in
these meetings. The startup Nation must also look at its entire entrepreneurial fabric and the liberal doctor is one of them.
Entrepreneurs, recruiters, caregivers and people we are!" Source: federation of French Doctors (FMF)
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